
 

 

HEATHFIELD SCHOOLS’ PARTNERSHIP 

18th June 2021 

Infants’ Telephone: 020 8894 4074                           Email: parents@heathfield-inf.richmond.sch.uk 

Juniors’ Telephone: 020 8894 3525                             Email: office@heathfield-jun.richmond.sch.uk 

Attendance  

Congratulations to the following classes for winning best attendance over the last two weeks:   

  Infants: Octopus and Dory   Juniors: Lionfish, Submarine and Hydra 

Year 5 Boundless Dance Workshop 

Year 5 enjoyed the second of two dance workshops last week    

creating a highly choreographed dance full of energy to the song 

The Greatest Show from The Greatest Showman. Summer said,  

“It was really fun because you got to do a lot of movement and the 

actions fitted to the words of the song. We got to do a circle, go 

around, jump, spin, do our own part with our friends and punch the 

sky. I can still remember the dance now.” 

Year 2 Scooter Training 

Last week our Year 2 children undertook scooter training with spe-

cialist staff from the London Borough of Richmond. Zainab        

explained, “I learnt that you have to stay with 

your adult and scooter slowly. You can go 

faster around the park but still need to be 

careful so you don’t bump into somebody.” 

Leo added, “We were learning about if you’re 

next to the road, you might have to use an emergency stop. You have to be 

careful when jumping to stop so your neck doesn’t go down on the scooter.”  

Each child received a special certificate outlining the skills they had learnt. 

Year 1 Geography Trip  

Year 1 have been learning about human and physical features 

in the environment as part of their geography topic. Last Fri-

day each class went on a walking trip to record the features 

they saw. Liliana and Colby described the trip, “First we went 

out of the school where the cars are. Then we went through 

the park and to the church. We wore a builder’s suit so we 

could be seen. We had a clipboard with a piece of paper and 

little pictures on it. We had to tick the pictures if we found 

them: trees, a bus stop, a playground, a rubbish bin, a shop, a 

post box and a bench. It was a bit funny to do a rubbish bin because it was full of rubbish and 

smelly! We were worried about our legs hurting because it was a long trip but it was OK.” 

Tag Rugby Round Robin Tournament 

On Wednesday four tag rugby teams from Years 4-6 played in 

a round robin tournament on the school field. Sienna said, “We 

played one practice game and two real ones. Tag Rugby is 

really fun because you can run, tag people and score tries. It’s 

fun even if you don’t win.” The Year 6 team were the overall 

winners but all the children played with great enthusiasm in spite of the very warm weather!  
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Dates for your diary 
 

Tuesday 22nd June, 9am - Year 6 Parent/Carer Transition to Secondary School Workshop  

Wednesday 23rd June, 3 - 4.15pm - Reception PTA Movie Night (£2 to Infant Office to book a place) 

Thursday 24th June, 3.15 - 4.30pm - Year 1 PTA Movie Night (£2 to Infant Office to book a place) 

Friday 25th - Monday 28th June - Year 6 PGL Trip to Osmington Bay  

Tuesday 29th June, 9.15am - Year 2 Parent/Carer Transition to Junior School Workshop  

Tuesday 29th June - Year 6 Borough Cricket Tournament at NPL 

Wednesday 30th June, 3.15 - 4.30pm - Year 2 PTA Movie Night (£2 to Infant Office to book a place) 

Friday 2nd July - Year 1 Royal Tea Party (dress up as a royal) 

Monday 5th July - All Change / Shuffle Up Day 

Wednesday 7th July - Nursery and Year 1 Visit from Ark Farm 

Wednesday 7th July - Special Themed Wimbledon School Lunch 

Thursday 8th - Friday 9th July - Year 4 Bushcraft Trip 

Friday 9th July - Year 5 Trip to Marble Hill Park Adventure Playground 

Monday 12th July - Year 5 Borough Cricket Tournament at NPL 

 Please note change of dates for Parents’ Evenings: 

Monday 12th July and Tuesday 13th July, 4 - 7pm - Parents’ Evenings (booking online from 28th June) 

Friday 23rd July - End of term  

Sport4Kids Summer Camp: 26th July - 27th August 

Sport4Kids are once again hosting their multi-activity camp at our school over the 

summer holidays. Activities include water games, Nerf, football, dodgeball, dance,   

archery and arts and crafts. Bookings are being taken now and, if you book before 4th 

July, you will qualify for a 15% early bird discount. To benefit from this discount click 

here and use the code EARLYBIRD.  

Class Photographs 

Class photograph proofs for most classes were sent home last week. If you 

would like to order your child’s school photo, please return your order and pay-

ment in the sealed plastic wallet to the school office by Monday 21st June, 9am.  

Alternatively, you can order online by visiting picturemailorder.co.uk. You will 

need the username and password as detailed on your proof. 

Year 6 Cricket Match against St Stephen’s School 

Last Friday our Year 6 Cricket Team played a friendly away game at 
Moormead Park against St Stephen’s School. It was a close match,   
narrowly won by St Stephen’s. This was the team’s first outing and Mr 
Colenso was incredibly proud of them saying “The team’s skill, teamwork 
and sportsmanship was a real credit to the school”. An expanded team 
will next play in the Borough Cricket Tournament later this month. 

Littering on Heathfield Recreation Ground 

Please be sure to take your litter home with you or use the bins provided to ensure 

Heathfield Recreation Ground is litter free. Thank you. 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

Nominations for our parent governor vacancy should be submitted by Friday 2nd July. Click here for 

further information about the steps to take should you wish to nominate yourself or someone else. 
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